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February 17, 2021 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

Finding employees that are professional, educated and stay in a position is a challenge that 

many organizations face in today’s workplace. We, Positive Behavior Services, have the 

privilege of having a long-term relationship with Keiser University and we have got the best 

interns that later had become our employees. Positive Behavior Services is an ABA provider in 

Dade, Broward, Palm Beach, Fort Myers and Georgia. The owners, who are Board Certified 

Behavior Analysts, started the company in 2012 and have grown and expanded ever since. In 

2015, we had the opportunity to become part of the Psychology Board Committee at Keiser in 

the Miami campus and became an internship site. The first intern that we had back in 2015 still 

our employee almost 6 years later. Many of the interns that had come from Keiser University 

were hired after the internship, because they showed interest in the work, the field and 

because they proved to be professional and well educated.  

 

The opportunity to be part of the Psychology Board Committee has given me the opportunity to 

experience the dedication of the Faculty and staff at Keiser and the value that is put on listening 

to the needs of the community. During the Board meetings the director of the Board would 

present the proposals that they had related to the material, the content of the subjects and the 

textbooks, etc., that the students will be exposed to. Our input and experiences were valued 

and taken into consideration to make changes or approved what was presented. In the same 

manner, Board members and community partners were asked and heard about needs in the 

community that the University could fill in.  I am very pleased with the opportunity to be part of 

the Keiser community locally, as I see that they are committed in building well educated 

professionals for the future.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Maria Silva 

Vice-President 


